
MHA Class Safety Guidelines 

 

Mint Hill Arts has been back in the classroom since September 2020. Like most other businesses 

we put in place precautions that will protect our students and staff from the spread of Covid-19. 

These safety protocols may be changed based on generally accepted practices. 

 

Class size is limited to 6-8 students, depending on instructor discretion. Even with the 

small size of our classroom we will be able to maintain acceptable social distancing. 

Unfortunately, that means that our classes will fill quickly so please register as soon as 

possible to attend the class you want. Classes taking place in the Gallery will be limited 

to 8 students. 

Face masks are currently required based on the county’s business requirements. 

Individual instructors will discuss these options with you for your class as our situation 

changes. 

Cleaning protocols will be followed by our teachers as generally recommended. Hand 

washing/sanitizing by teachers and students will be encouraged before and after each 

class. 

Stopping the spread by staying home when you are not feeling well is advised.  

Safe distancing standards will be followed as generally recommended. 

 

If anyone has any concerns or suggestions regarding our safety guidelines, please do not hesitate 

to contact our Education Director, Kim DiBiasio, by cell at 704-989-0758 or by email at 

kdibiasio@minthillarts.org. 


